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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 3:32 PM


To: Souza, Paul


Cc: Barry Thom; Ernest Conant; Forsythe, Alicia; Callejo, Russell; Jeffrey (Jeff) Nettleton; Jim


Simondet - NOAA Federal; Dan Castleberry; Allen, Kaylee; Alecia VanAtta - NOAA


Federal


Subject: Re: Draft HQ Update


Paul - No comments from NMFS CCVO; thanks for sharing.


- Maria


Maria Rea


Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


(916) 930-3600


Maria.Rea@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


On Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 4:55 PM Souza, Paul <paul_souza@fws.gov> wrote:


Folks,


Attached, please find the draft monthly report for early March. It's in the format they asked and kept the


updates to a minimum.


Could you please send me comments by COB Monday?


Thanks,


Paul Souza


Regional Director


Pacific Southwest


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


2800 Cottage Way, Suite W-2606


Sacramento, CA 95825
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916-414-6469


916-208-2457 Cell


https://www.fws.gov/cno/
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